
 
Pendleton Community Public Library 
Teen Advisory Board Meeting 
Tuesday, January 3, 2017 
 
Call to Order 
The meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m. by T.A.B. President Charlton W. The 
following officers were present: Sarah S. and Samantha S. Also attending were 
Teen Librarian Matthew Stephenson and one other T.A.B. member. 
 
Teen Librarian’s Report 
2,283 people attended teen programs in 2016. There were 152 teen programs 
held last year. That is an average of about 15 per program. While there were 
some bumpy moments and events that were not super popular, 2016 can be seen 
as a success. 
 
Upcoming Events / Programs 
The Game Corner will be held on Wednesdays, January 4th, 11th, 18th, and 25th at 
3pm. 
 
Anime Society will be held on Thursdays, January 5th and 19th at 3pm. 
 
TableToppers will be held on Mondays, January 9th and 23rd at 3pm. This program 
will now end at 5pm instead of 5:30pm. 
 
Unfinished Business 
The spring 2017 teen led program was discussed. The LEGO night was forwarded 
and now moves into logistics. Samantha S. and Charlton W. mentioned the 
possibility of bringing LEGOs for the event. Providing enough LEGOs are a major 
hurdle in the event. 
 



“Adulting 101” now has dates: Tuesdays, March 28th, April 4th, April 11th, April 
18th, April 25th, and May 6th. Matthew is now placing programs into the 
appropriate slots.  
 
New Business 
This year’s summer reading theme is “Build a Better World.” Matthew will be 
attending a workshop for teen librarians about summer reading on January 10th. 
At the next meeting, Matthew will bring ideas for brainstorming regarding prize 
structure and thematic events. 
 
Adjournment 
Unanimous consent to adjourn. 4:02 pm, meeting adjourned. 


